TOWN OF CARY
5688 ACCOLA ROAD
PITTSVILLE, WI 54466
Town Board Meeting—Budget Meeting
October 25, 2023

The Cary Town Board Meeting of October 25%, 2023 for Budget Discussion was called to order at 6:30
PM. The Pledge of Allegiance, and Prayer were led by Mark Gosh, Chairman. Present were Mark Gosh-
Chairman; Dale Zawislan and Dennis Brunner-Supervisors; Cary Rucker-Treasurer; Jean Gansch-Clerk.

Discussion was held on the proposed garbage pick-up contracts from Herter’s and Waste Management.

Motion to sign garbage pick-up contract with Waste Management for $11.20 per household per month,
with twice a month pick-up. The number of households is at 170 for the township. Motion was made
by Dennis Brunner and seconded by Dale Zawislan, motion carried.

All budget items were discussed in detail, the board made decisions so the budget can be published.

Motion to adjourn was made by Dale Zawislan and seconded by Dennis Brunner, motion carried.
Meeting ended at 8:30 PM.

Respectfully Submitted:

Jean Gansch, Clerk



